
Subject: After 9 years, it's time for part 2
Posted by Deej [4] on Sat, 13 Jan 2007 18:57:30 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I'm in the process of building another DAW for some beta testing purposes 
but now that I've finally achieved what I feel is something that can do 99% 
of what I want in just about *any* possible recording situation (thank you 
Creamware), I've got a hankering to get back into composing/songwriting and 
I need a laptop.

I primarily compose on guitar and I used to use a midi based proggie called 
Jammer for rough compositions. and I have figured out a way to use this with 
the sound engine of NI Bandstand using Midiox. Christmas before last I 
bought myself one of those cool little Fretlight strat lookin things meaning 
to start getting my chops up to speed and getting out of a few ruts I've 
been floundering around in for years.

I have an RME Multiface sitting here that I could interface with a laptop 
via PCMCIA. I would like to have a media centric" laptop with a goodly 
amount of horsepower/RAM/fast HD, that will work well with an RME PCMCIA 
card for the Multiface  This will need to be a windows machine since my apps 
don't play with Macs..and of course, I want a good deal, whatever that is). 
I have a Dell Latitude docking station here with an 18g SCSI cheetah that 
works well with an older Latitude machine (a P2-400mHZ laptop). I'm 
wondering if another Latitude might be the ticket. Not 
imperative......................but any experience with these would be of 
particular interest.

Thanks,

Deej
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